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January 17, 2014 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2013-0174 
 
On behalf of Veridian, we are writing in regard to the letter of objection filed today by VECC in the 
above referenced proceeding.  
 
Should the Board entertain VECC's request to change the schedule set out in Procedural Order #2, we 
request that Veridian be consulted in advance of a decision so it can ensure that its necessary personnel 
are available to accommodate any new dates. Further, we request that there be no reduction in the number 
of working days provided between the receipt of interrogatories and the submission of responses.  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 


